
PRESS RELEASE 

On the recommendation and sustained efforts of Delhi Traffic police, Transport Department of Delhi 

has suspended driving licenses of 700 drivers, who were found driving under the influence of 

alcohol in 2014. This suspension is for one year. The list is available at the website of transport 

department at the link below. 

http://www.delhi.gov.in/wps/wcm/connect/DoIT_Transport/transport/home 

 

More such suspensions are in pipeline. 

I appeal to drivers in Delhi not to drink and drive as this is a serious hazard to them as well as to 

other road users. We will be constrained to move for suspension/cancellation of driving licenses of 

such drivers. 

Muktesh Chander IPS 

Special Commissioner of Police  

Traffic, Delhi 


